
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th March 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for your donations for Comic Relief, the grand sum of £176.30 was raised. 

 

Here is a list of events which will be happening over the next few weeks: 

 

Week beginning the 25th March the children will be decorating an egg in school which 

will be entered into the Easter Egg Competition on 3rd April. 

Wednesday 3rd April – Easter Disco. 

Thursday 4th April  - school closes for the Easter break at usual time. 

Tuesday 23rd April -  school reopens after Easter break. 

Friday 3rd May – Y4 children will be taking part in a Golf Festival at Seaton Sluice Middle 

School, more information for this will follow at a later date. 

Tuesday 7th May – whole school will be taking part in making a Giant Bottle Top Mosaic, 

see attached poster. 

Thursday 16th May – Celebration Assembly, letters to follow later. 

Wednesday 22nd May – Y4 children will take part in a Rugby Festival at Astley High School, 

more information for this will follow at a later date. 

Friday 24th May – school closes for half term at usual time. 

Monday 3rd June – school reopens after half term. 

Wednesday 19th June – Celebration Assembly, letters to follow later. 

Tuesday 25th June and Wednesday 26th June – Parents Evening, appointment time letters 

will be sent out nearer the time. 

Tuesday 2nd July – Sports Morning for Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. 

Wednesday 3rd June – Sports Morning for morning and afternoon Nursery and Reception 

children.  Please note the Nursery will be closed in the afternoon. 

Wednesday 10th July and Thursday 11th July– Summer Entertainment for Nursery, Reception 

and Years 1, 2 and 3.  More details for this will follow and entry will be by ticket only. 

Thursday 18th July – Leavers Assembly for Y4 children and parents/carers. 

Friday 19th July – school closes for the Summer break at the usual time. 

 

During the month of May children in Year 2 will sit their SAT’s. 

 

Transition week will be week commencing 8th July.  More information will follow from the 

Middle Schools. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


